AMETHERM

Circuit Protection Thermistors

February 12, 2020

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION

Dear Valued Ametherm Customer,

Ametherm has received notification that the coating product that was being used on
the SURGE-GARD line of products has been discontinued.

We are in the process of evaluating optional replacement coatings for the
SURGE-GARD line; however to avoid disruption in our deliveries to customers, we will
be coating these products with the same coating product that we use on our SL and
MS series of Inrush Current Limiters.

Please note that this will not have any affect on the performance of the parts.

Thank you for purchasing your Inrush Current Limiters from Ametherm. While we
regret any inconvenience this notification may cause, we look forward to providing
you with the quality products that you are accustomed to.

Sincerely,

Chad Terry

Quality Manager
Ametherm, Inc.

961 Fairview Drive
Carson City, NV 89701



